
Department of Energy 

Oak Ridge Office 
PO. Box 2001 

Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37831 

January 8, 2009 

Mr. Steve Dixon, Chairman 
Oak Ridge Site Specific Advisory Board 
Post Office Box 2001 
Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37830 

Dear Mr. Dixon: 

RECOMMENDATION 171: RECOMMENDATION ON THE WASTE INFORMATION 
MANAGEMENT SYSTEM 

Thank you for your recommendation regarding the Waste Information Management System 
system developed for use by the Department of Energy (DOE) Environmental Management 
(EM) at Headquarters (HQ). After discussing your recommendation with my staff, I have 
elected to send your recommendation to DOE HQ for their consideration. 

If you have any questions on the current Oak Ridge EM waste, please feel free to contact me at 
576-0742 or David Adler at 576-4094. 

Stephen H. McCracken 
Assistant Manager for 
Environmental Management 

See cc's on page 2 



S. Dixon 

cc: 
Catherine Brennan, EM- 1 3, FORS 
Christine Gelles, EM- 12, CLVRLF 
Melissa Nielson, EM- 13, FORS 
David Adler, EM-9 1,ORO 
Pat Halsey, EM-91,ORO 
James Nunz, EM-93,ORO 
Alfieda Cook, BJC, Bldg K-1580, MS-713 1 
Charlie Johnson, BJC, Bldg K-1580, MS-713 1 
Mike West, BJC, Bldg K-1580, MS-7131 
Mike Farmer, Roane County Mayor 
Rex Lynch, Anderson County Mayor 
James O'Conner, Oak Ridge City Manager 
Connie Jones, EPA Region 4 
John Owsley, TDEC, Oak Ridge 

January 8, 2009 




